

September 5, 2012

Ellen Satlof National Athletic Trainers' Association 2952 Stemmons Freeway Dallas, Texas, 75247

Dear Ms. Satlof:

Thank you for this opportunity with consideration for membership to the Youth Sports Safety Alliance and National Athletic Trainers' Association. As a former NFL player, I know all too well what the body endures on the football field. My mission is to make health and wellness a priority by increasing the awareness to a better living. Because of this, I felt compelled to start The Kwamie Lassiter Foundation. This foundation focuses on educating boys and girls on the importance of staying healthy by leading an active life and making good decisions. I want to bring awareness to Sickle Cell, Cancer, Childhood Obesity, Heart Health Awareness and Sudden Cardiac Death in Athletes and of course Safety in sports because they affect so many of us on a daily basis. I believe our group efforts in joining forces to educate is the most important factor. The Kwamie Lassiter Foundation would be honored for recognition as a colleague of Youth Sports Safety Alliance. Together we can make a difference and bring the awareness to save another child and future athlete.

Respectfully,

Kwamie Lassiter

President – The Kwamie Lassiter Foundation

NFL Alumni Arizona Chapter